
ROSALES LAGUAN
Israel Antonio

Córdoba, Colombia

+57 320 319 2077

israellaguan@gmail.com

github.com/Israel-Laguan

linkedin.com/in/israellaguan/

C.E.: 958355

Multi-skilled leader with
hands-on experience in
developing, leading and
cofounding technology
products.

Full Stack
Software

Developer

Mathematics Background
Company and Freelancer

experience

Open for exploring ex-
citing full-stack devel-
opment opportunities in
startups as well as com-
panies with scale.

MY SOFTWARE EXPERTICE

I always try to upgrade my
programming Skills in a
continuos process.

LANGUAGES

English (Advanced)

Spanish (Native)

Portuguese (Basic)

Julia

CSS3

JavaScript

Ruby

C/C++

Vanilla JS/CSS

React
Ruby on Rails

Wordpress

DevOps
Git/github

I keep an Eye in latest
tools but also prefer to
work in solid fundations
when making my apps,
so I try to take care on
perfomance, accesibility
and good UX.

PRIORITIES

Through my life I always tried
to be happy but think ahead,
in the future, in my family.

Learning

Fullfiling Job

God and religion
My family

EXPERIENCE / EDUCATION

Experience Events Education

2015

2020

4/2015 Monitoring - GRUPOSECURITY

2/2015 Mathematics Degree

9/2016 Applied Math Congress

11/2016 Developer - Vertex Studio

10/2017 Move to Colombia

2/2018 Freelancing

4/2019 Got Colombian Visa
3/2019 Married

9/2019 Microverse

6/2019 Azordev


